Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council Amity Township Municipal Building January 14, 2013 7:00 pm

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Marlin Zechman, Chair. In attendance were Marlin Zechman, Heather Unger, Bob Hoeveler, Kris Bompadre, and Dave Wentzel.

New Business

The minutes from the December Meeting were approved with a 5-0 vote.

The EAC will send a thank you letter to cub scout pack 597 and the students from Alvernia College for their participation in the Tree Vitalize tree planting.

OLD BUSINESS

The township received the reimbursement of the grant funds. The grant is considered closed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. The next meeting will be held on February 11, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.

Respectfully submitted, David Wentzel Secretary

approved 4/8/2013